
 

 
Municipal Emergency Management Plan Endorsed 

South Gippsland Shire Council has adopted the South Gippsland Municipal Emergency 
Management Plan 2018-2021.  

The plan has been developed in collaboration with all emergency services and organisations 
represented on the South Gippsland Municipal Emergency Management Planning 
Committee.  

The plan formalises a collaborative multi-agency response and recovery to emergencies in 
South Gippsland and will ensure the Municipal Emergency Management Planning Committee 
complies with the requirements of the Emergency Management Manual of Victoria and the 
committee audit process.  

The plan details the agreed arrangements for the prevention, response and recovery from a 
range of emergencies that could potentially occur in the region.  

Council was notified last week of the successful audit of the plan and the committee was 
congratulated for its commitment to emergency management and the safety of its community. 

South Gippsland Shire Council Mayor, Councillor Lorraine Brunt was happy to adopt the 
Municipal Emergency Management Plan.  

“With this adoption we can continue the safety of our towns and address the consequences of 
a natural disaster.   

“Working with multiple emergency services, government organisations, businesses and the 
community ensures the Municipal Emergency Management Plan will be effective in our 
municipality,” said the Mayor. 

Individuals wishing to view the South Gippsland Municipal Emergency Management Plan 
2018-2021 can visit Council’s website 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/emergencymanagement  
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 
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